Eleanor Mattice

Please do NOT allow fish farming in the Puget Sound. Fish farms pose a danger to native fish
stocks with infections that are easily passed from the farmed fish. Please help our native
salmon/steelhead fish improve their numbers.This, in turn, will help the orca survive. Fish farms
have caused alot of problems around the world. I do not want fish farms polluting the waters of the
Puget Sound.



